
 

Apple will reportedly release an LTE Apple
Watch: report
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Apple will reportedly introduce an Apple Watch with LTE capabilities
later this year, according to a report Friday.

The cellular-enabled smartwatch would let consumers send messages,
download apps and stream music without an iPhone nearby, Bloomberg
reported. Apple Watch currently need to be tethered to an iPhone's LTE
network to connect to the Internet.

People familiar with Apple's plans told Bloomberg that the watch is
meant to reduce its reliance on the iPhone.
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It is not clear if users will have to buy a separate cellular data plan for an
LTE Apple Watch nor is it clear which carriers will support it. However,
Bloomberg reported AT&T, Verizon and T-Mobile plan to sell the new
device.

©2017 USA Today
Distributed by Tribune Content Agency, LLC.

Citation: Apple will reportedly release an LTE Apple Watch: report (2017, August 8) retrieved
19 April 2024 from https://phys.org/news/2017-08-apple-reportedly-lte.html

This document is subject to copyright. Apart from any fair dealing for the purpose of private
study or research, no part may be reproduced without the written permission. The content is
provided for information purposes only.

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

2/2

https://phys.org/news/2017-08-apple-reportedly-lte.html
http://www.tcpdf.org

